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Mrs Sarah Smith – Head Teacher
Sharneyford Primary School

Todmorden Road

Bacup

OL13 9UQ
Email: head@sharneyford.lancs.sch.uk
Telephone: 01706 873955
Thursday 12th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

I  am delighted to inform you that Sharneyford Primary School’s annual Sports Day will be taking place on the afternoon of Friday, 20th June, at Sharneyford Park.

The event will begin promptly at 1:30pm and is expected to last approximately 1 to 1.5 hours. Parents and carers are invited to attend and support the children in the usual way. Please feel free to bring along picnic mats or camping chairs to make yourselves comfortable whilst cheering on the children.

To ensure a smooth and enjoyable afternoon, we kindly ask that:

· Children come to school wearing their sports kits and bring a full water bottle, ready for the walk down to the park.

· Children must remain with their class groups throughout the event and will only be allowed to approach parents at the end of the afternoon for a photo opportunity.

· All children must return to school with their class after the event, even if Sports Day finishes early. No early departures will be permitted.
As this event is determined as a local walk, all necessary risk assessments are already in place and will be shared and discussed with the children before leaving school. We also have a reserve date of Friday 4th July in case of poor weather or unforeseen circumstances.

This year, we are excited to introduce a new element to the competition: Dojo points will be awarded for each position in every race. Each class will then determine their overall winner based on these points. Importantly, every child will have the opportunity to earn points, regardless of their finishing position, as we continue to celebrate participation and effort.

Our focus this year will be on the School Games values of Respect and Determination, and we look forward to seeing these values in action throughout the afternoon.

Thank you for your continued support. We hope to see many of you there to help make this a memorable day for the children.

Warm regards,

Mr A D Greenwood

PE Coordinator 
